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IT IS THE POLICY OF EASTPOINTE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS NOT TO DISCRIMINATE AGAINST ANY PERSON ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, GENDER, AGE, 
DISABILITY, RELIGION, HEIGHT, WEIGHT OR MARITAL STATUS IN ITS PROGRAMS, SERVICES, EMPLOYMENT OR ANY OTHER ACTIVITIES. FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE 

CONTACT THE SUPERINTENDENT OF EASTPOINTE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS. 

 
 

 

 

Dear Eastpointe Community, 

We regret to inform you that Board Trustee Cassie Gruenberg has made the difficult decision to resign 
from her position on the Eastpointe Community Schools Board of Education due to health reasons, 
effective January 13, 2025. Cassie has been a dedicated advocate for our students, staff, and 
community, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude for her service. We wish her all the best. 

We invite interested and qualified community members to apply to serve on the Board of Education for 
the remaining two years of Mrs. Gruenberg’s term, which expires on December 31, 2026. This is an 
important opportunity to contribute to the continued success of our district and make a positive impact 
on the lives of our students as we live into our mission. 

If you are interested in joining the Board, please submit the following: 

1. A Letter of Interest detailing why you wish to serve and how you can contribute to the Board's 
work. 

2. A Resume outlining your qualifications and relevant experience. 

All application materials must be received by 12:00 p.m. on Friday, January 24, 2025. Applications 
can be emailed to wendy.kohlmann@eastpointeschools.org or delivered to: 

Eastpointe Community Schools Board of Education Office 
24685 Kelly Rd., Eastpointe, MI 48021 

Prospective candidates should plan to attend and be available for interviews during a special Board of 
Education meeting on Thursday, January 30, 2025, at 1 p.m. at the Administrative Center. The 
selected candidate will join the Board at the regular meeting on February 10. 

We encourage anyone who is passionate about education and serving our community to apply. If you 
have any questions about the role or the application process, please contact Wendy Kohlmann in the 
Office of the Superintendent at (586) 533-3023.  

Thank you for your continued support of Eastpointe Community Schools. 

Sincerely, 

Christina A. Gibson 
Superintendent 
Eastpointe Community Schools 

CHRISTINA A. GIBSON 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

WENDY KOHLMANN 
Executive Assistant 
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